

TRƯỜNG THCS	KỶ THI HỌC KỲ I	Chữ ký GT1:
HỌ VÀ TÊN:.....	MÔN THI :	
LỚP : 6/...	THỜI GIAN : 60 phút	Chữ ký GT2:
		

Đề 1- Mã số 1

I. PHONETICS –GRAMMAR- LEXICAL

A. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|--------------------|---------------------|----------------------|
| 1.A. adv <u>i</u> ce | B. pr <u>i</u> ce | C. n <u>i</u> ce | D. pol <u>i</u> ce |
| 2.A. <u>e</u> xpensive | B. <u>e</u> xpress | C. <u>e</u> xciting | D. <u>e</u> xcellent |

B.Circle the odd one out.

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|-------------|------------|
| 3. A. park | B. temple | C. memorial | D. doctor |
| 4. A. teaching | B. morning | C. working | D. reading |

C . Choose the most suitable word or phrase to complete the sentences below

5. Lan often homework after school?
A. Does/do B. Is/do C. Does/doing D. Is/does
6. Hoi An is so
A. boring B. historic C. terrible D. modern
7. My head hurts. I need to take some
A. backpacks B. compasses C. painkillers D. plasters
8. Look! The girls rope in the playground.
A. skip B. skipping C. are skipping D. skips

II. READING:

Part 1: Choose the correct answer from A, B or C to complete the passage. (1.0 point)

Hello! My name's Peter. I'm (1)..... America. I'm going to (2)..... a vacation in Hoi An with my parents for five days. On the first day, we are going to visit Tan Ky House. It is a nearly 200-year-old house. The next day, we are going to visit Japanese Bridge (Chua Cau). It was built by Japanese merchants in 16th century. The third day, we are going to visit Cham Island. It is one of the (3)..... beautiful attractions in Hoi An. There we can go swimming and play some beach games. The fourth day, we are going to visit Museum Of Trade Ceramics in Hoi An. When stepping inside the museum, tourists (4)..... discover a huge selection of Vietnamese, Chinese and Japanese ceramics. The last day, we are going to Hoi An Central Market. Here, we will buy a lot of local products for souvenirs. And then we are going to fly home. Our vacation will be very (5).....

- | | | |
|--------------|-------------|----------------|
| 1. A. to | B. from | C. in |
| 2. A. have | B. has | C. to have |
| 3. A. more | B. less | C. most |
| 4. A. will | B. have | C. are |
| 5. A. boring | B. terrible | C. interesting |

Part 2: Read the e-mail and answer the following questions

Dear Phong,

I'm sorry I couldn't write to you earlier because I was very busy. Now, we're staying in a small hotel near a shopping area in District 10. Near my hotel, there's a cinema, a bank, a supermarket and some cafés. There are some big shops at the end of the street. It is also very noisy here because there's always a lot of traffic, day and night.

In my hometown, I live in a quieter street. There are some small shops, a school and a market in my neighborhood but there isn't a park and a cinema. The streets are narrower but they are cleaner and there isn't so much traffic. The air is much fresher, too. And every house has a backyard and a front yard.

Love,

Minh

1. Where is Minh staying now?

2. Why is it very noisy around his hotel?

.....
3. What are there in his neighborhood?
.....

4. Is there a cinema in his neighborhood?
.....

III. WRITING :

A. Write the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one, using the words in the brackets :

1. A city is noisier than a village.

➔ A village-----

2. I don't have a bookshelf in my room.

➔ There-----

3. The note book is on the book.

➔ The book -----

4. Ho Chi Minh City is bigger than all the other cities in Vietnam.

➔ Ho Chi Minh City is -----

B. Reorder the words to make the meaningful sentences

5. modern / This / is / that / more / hotel / than / one.

➔ -----

6. on / Take / turning / the / left / the / second.

➔ -----

7. a / square / there / near / house / Is / your ?

➔ -----

8. do / at / must / You/ homework / home / your.

➔ -----